
NOTICE OF AVAILABILITY 
 

TRIBAL ENVIRONMENTAL EVALUATION 
 

PASKENTA BAND OF NOMLAKI INDIANS, PASKENTA INDIAN RESERVATION  
 

CORNING, CALIFORNIA 
 
 
Notice is hereby given that the Paskenta Band of Nomlaki Indians of Corning, California has 
completed a  draft Tribal Environmental Evaluation (TEE), dated August  30, 2019 for a proposed 
expansion and renovation of the Rolling Hills Casino and Resort consisting of approximately 65,541 
square feet of new construction, renovation of the existing casino of 74,423 square feet and 
reconfiguration of the existing parking areas. The proposed construction and renovation is planned 
within the existing footprint of the Rolling Hills Casino complex. This TEE has been completed in 
accordance with the Paskenta Environmental Policy Ordinance which was created pursuant to the 
Tribal-State Gaming Compact with the State of California. 
  
The TEE was prepared for this proposed Tribal action in order to establish baseline environmental 
conditions, to assess the off-Reservation impacts of the proposed action, and to address cumulative 
effects.    
    
Copies of the TEE are available for public review at the office of the Paskenta Band of Nomlaki 
Indians located at 2655 Everett Freeman Way, Corning, California 96021. An electronic version of 
the TEE is available for download at http://lacoassociates.us/.  Copies of the TEE are also available 
for review at the Tehama County Library located at 740 3rd Street, Corning, California 96021. Please 
call (530) 824-7050 for library Branch hours. 
 
Agencies and the general public are encouraged to submit written comments to the Paskenta Band of 
Nomlaki Indians at the address listed above on or before October 11, 2019. Comments received  will 
assist the Paskenta Band of Nomlaki Indians in preparing a final TEE. 
 
For further information, please contact Lynn Siedschlag, Project Manager, Summit Project 
Management, 3975 Landmark Street, Suite 600, Culver City, CA  90232 (480) 450-5339. 
 
 
 
  


